
It’s been an exciting and energising start to Term 2!

The term kicked off with one of our favourite traditions, the
Special Hat Parade, which brought so much colour, creativity

and joy to the school. A huge thank you to our students,
families, and staff for helping make the event such a

memorable way to return from the break. It was a wonderful
reminder of the strong sense of community we share here at

Glengala.

This term also sees the return of our swimming program,
which we are proud to be fully funding for all students. This

important program supports safety, confidence and skill-
building in the water, and we know how valued it is by

families. Our first day last week had a few small teething
issues, as expected with any large-scale program, but overall
it was incredibly positive. We’re looking forward to watching
our students grow through this experience over the coming

weeks.

Thank you again for your ongoing support as we continue to
build a vibrant, connected, and student-centred learning

community.
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Working on Attendance
 We’re continuing to work on improving

student attendance. Being at school every
day helps children feel connected,

confident, and ready to learn. If your child
is finding it hard to come to school, please

reach out—there’s always support
available.

Celebrating Our Education Support Staff
 Next week, we’ll be celebrating our

amazing Education Support staff! These
wonderful team members help students

in so many ways, and we’re excited to
show our appreciation for all they do.

Wellbeing Room Open at Recess
 Just a reminder that our Wellbeing Room
is open every Monday and Wednesday at
recess. It’s a calm, friendly space where

students can take a break, relax, or have a
chat if they need it. Everyone is welcome.

Muna, Sung Sung, and Ilili enjoying
the first week of swimming!

Our students have been having a
fantastic time at swimming! It’s been

wonderful to see their confidence grow
in the water, whether they’re learning

new strokes, practising water safety, or
simply enjoying the fun of being in the

pool.



🚗 Friendly Reminder: Parking and Safety Near the School 🚸

We kindly ask for your continued support in keeping our school
community safe. Recently, we've noticed some vehicles being parked

too close to the crossing near the school. This creates an unsafe
environment for our students and families, and it goes against road

safety regulations.

Please ensure you are following all posted parking signs and road
rules, especially around the designated school crossing areas. Avoid
stopping or parking in no-stopping zones, and always keep clear of

driveways, intersections, and the crossing area.

Your care and cooperation help create a safer space for everyone—
especially our children.
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Please check Compass for excursion consent and
payments.

May
13.05.25
F-2 excursion to Zoo

16.06.25
3/4 and 4/5 excursion to
Royal Botanic Gardens

June:
9.06.25
Kings Birthday - no school
 
10.06.25
Curriculum Day - no school

16.06.25
Dental Van onsite

July
4.07.25
Last day of term 2
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Foundation - 
Huda and Liana

1/2A - 
Tina and Charlotte 

1/2B  -  
Robinson and Stasia

3/4A -
Malak and Faraz

3/4B - 
Younes and Haneen

4/5A - 
Maddy and Sarah
 
5/6A - 
Harry and Chelsea

5/6B -
Jaycob and Reidyn and Ichiro

 

Art - 
Poppy

Italian - 
Bruk

Digitech - 
Thomas J 

P.E - 
Hasenat 

SWPBS -  Yiyao, Asad, Amelia,
Jacqueline, Josepha, Sarah,
Ameera, Izza

Student of the Week
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